Fife Libraries World Book Week Event
Mark World Book Week with an outing to one of the most moving films in recent years…
The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas

The highlight of your Book Week Celebrations
and particularly valuable for P6/7 classes Studying World War 2  or Global Citizenship

  28th February 2012 at 10am or 7pm
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“One of the best fil




Acclaimed as one of the most touching books, now a moving film, this unforgettable event offers a wonderful opportunity to celebrate books and their impact on us.  The story is one of innocence and friendship against the backdrop of the Second World War, and the holocaust in particular. We see events from a very different angle as we follow the unfold story of two little boys. 
For those studying Global Citizenship this is a valuable way to examine questions around how we live together and how easily people believe what they are told.  Many schools now use the book as part of a topic study on WW2 
but coming together to watch it on the 
big screen, with hundreds of other children and adults, offers an experience that really can’t be equalled in the classroom. 
Our short sharing session after the show encourages children to talk about the impact the film has had on them, and explores the concept of citizenship and empathy - giving you lots to talk about back in the home or classroom.
Child places for the film are only £2.50  per seat. or £5.00 including coach travel.  All Adults come FREE including travel.  

Or read on to apply for our special Across the Generations Project to be eligible for 
FREE TRANSPORT for everyone…
Class sets of the book are also available for FREE LOAN to classes attending the film on a first come, first served basis.  

Across the Generations Project

Marking World Book Week 21012, these special showings offer schools the chance to encourage families to read and share book experiences together through our unique Across the Generations Project..  

Offer your children the chance to bring a parent, grandparent or other adult with them to the show and you will be eligible to apply for FREE transport to take everyone to the event, either in the morning at 10am or in the evening at 7pm.
Submit your form today and we will hold a place for each child with a free adult ticket allocated for each one, you can then send a letter home inviting adults to attend and confirm the adult numbers later.  

Just asking the adults to come makes you eligible to apply for FREE Transport!
The film ticket costs £2.50 per child with all adults FREE
 Film Date: 

Tuesday 28th February 2012   Adam Smith Theatre, Kirkcaldy
10am or 7pm
